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August 18, 2014

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 47250

RE: Address Change
Dear Mr. King:

In accordance with WAC 480-70-046 we hereby notify the Commission of our new mailing address for
Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc. (G-104). This change will be in effect September 1, 2014.

The new address is:

PO Box 13369
Spokane Valley, WA 99213

Enclosed, please find proposed revision to Tariff 10.1 to amend the title page to reflect the new address
as well as other contact information.

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 924-5678 x217 or at
johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Sincerely,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



